
 

 

January 2022 

 

Dear Parents 

As you are aware, our Psychology students will sit their GCSE examinations at the end of this academic year. In 

order to prepare them for the challenges ahead, they will be sitting a trial examination in the week after 

February half term, from Monday 21 February 2022.  

In order to support your child to make progress, weekly after school revision sessions for Psychology will 

commence from Thursday 13th January 2022, between 3pm-4pm.  Attendance is voluntary; however, I would 

strongly encourage each student to attend at least two of these sessions before half term.  

 

The after school revision sessions are aimed at helping student to prepare, as early as possible, for the public 

examinations in the summer. It is therefore of great importance to us that we have your support with this as 

parents/carers.  

Should you wish to discuss anything related to this, please do not hesitate to contact me.  

Kind regards, 

 

Mrs Jennifer Walker 

Psychology Teacher 

 


